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Important Dates – TERM 3 
Week 6 
Thursday 30th August Father’s Day Stall 
 
 Dancesport 
 
Friday 31st August Father’s Day 

Breakfast 7.30 – 9am 
 
 Stage 3 Public 

Speaking Finals 
 
 PSSA Trials 

Week 7 
Tuesday 4th September YR 6 Farewell Meeting 

3.30pm – 4.30pm 
 
 B&A Meeting 6pm 
 
Thursday 6th September  Dancesport 
 
Friday 7th September  PSSA Trials  
 
 Dancesport Dress 

Rehearsal 

Week 8 
Monday 10th September P&C Meeting 7pm 
 
Tuesday 11th September  Dancesport 

Performance night  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Front Gates 
From 8.45am the front vehicle access gates will be 
closed to ensure the safety of all our students.  All 
pedestrian access will be via the person access 
gate. 
 
Kindergarten Orientation 2019 
Our Kindergarten orientation day for parents and 
students will be held on Thursday 13 September at 
9.30am.  If you know a family who has a child 
starting next year and who may not have enrolled 
as yet, can you please pass on the information. 
 
Father’s Day Stall and Breakfast 
The Father’s Day Stall will be held this Thursday.  If 
your child has sent in a note and money, gifts will 
be coming home on this day. 
On Friday morning from 7.30am we will be hosting 
a BBQ breakfast for our Dads, Grandfathers and 
important men in our students’ lives.  We hope to 
see you then! 
 
New Website 
Our website has transitioned to the new platform.  
We are currently working on updating the 
information on the site as the data harvest was 
from earlier in the year.  The most current 
information can always be found on the Skoolbag 
app.  
 
DanceSport Gala 
The DanceSport Gala Event is fast approaching.  A 
note to participating students has been sent home 
today with all of the details of the event and dress 
rehearsal.  Tickets can be purchased at 
http://www.ticketbooth.com.au or by calling the call 
centre on 1300 762 344.  Our students will be 
performing on Tuesday 11 September. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.ticketbooth.com.au/
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P&C Fundraiser – Bunnigs BBQ 
Woronora River Public School has been offered a 
last minute booking at the Bunnings BBQ 
Fundraiser on SUNDAY 16 SEPTEMBER at 
Bunnings Warehouse Kirrawee. 
 In order for this to happen we are calling for 
volunteers to come together and help run this 
event. In previous years we have been able to raise 
over $1000 in just one day so it really is a fabulous 
opportunity for our little School.  We need to get a 
team together to make it happen so  we can raise 
some much needed funds. All money raised goes 
directly to our children, in areas like new computers 
and the sensory garden to name just a few. 
 Areas which we will need help with are in 
coordinating donations and food supplies, 
managing a roster of helpers, and supervisors on 
the day. If the event goes ahead, then we will be in 
contact with the School Community with further 
information. If you are willing to jump onboard and 
give us a hand, please contact the School Office 
directly. 
  
Many Thanks, 
  
WORONORA RIVER PUBLIC SCHOOL P&C 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fiver for a Farmer 
It was a great sense of community on Monday 20th 
August as WRPS raised money to support our 
Aussie Farmers.  Thank you to all families who 
donated to support this important cause.  We 
raised $541.50 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Wednesday 29 August, 2018 
 

Issue 13 - Term 3 - Week 6 
 

3 

SSSMF performance 
Last week our Junior Choir and Dance group and 
the Senior Choir and Dance Group performed at 
the Sutherland Shire Music Festival.  Both 
performance nights were amazing and such a 
wonderful experience for the participating students 
to be involved in.  The WRPS art display was also 
very impressive. 
A special thank you to the staff who set up and took 
down the displays and supervised students at the 
night performances. 
Concert videos are available online for purchase. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Book Week 
Monday 27th August saw our playground and 
classrooms came alive with the magic of books.  
This year’s theme was Find your Treasure and our 
fantastic librarian Mrs Hudson organised a fun filled 
day for all students.  They enjoyed a book week 
treasure hunt and activity rotations across mixed 
grade groups.  The day was enjoyed by all. 
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Zone Athletics 
On Friday 24 August a team from WRPS competed 
at the Zone athletics carnival. Despite the overcast 
conditions our students gave it their best shot and 
achieved some fabulous results. 
Mr Westwood. 
 
Tahmea – 3rd in 12/13yr Girls Shotput 
Alexi – 4th in 11yr Girls Long Jump and 4th in 11yr 
Girls Shotput 
Jed – 2nd in 12yr boys 100m 
Tahlia – 3rd in Jnr Girls Longjump. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public speaking 
Congratulations to all our school Public Speaking 
Finalist.  We are part way through our final 
competition.  School winners will be announced in 
the next newsletter and will proceed to our regional 
finals. 
  
Tell Them From Me Student Surveys 
I am delighted that this term, our school, like many 
other public schools in the state, will participate in a 
Department of Education initiative: the Tell Them 
From Me student feedback survey. The survey 
measures factors that are known to affect 
academic achievement and other student 
outcomes. The focus of the NSW-wide survey is on 
student wellbeing, engagement and effective 
teaching practices.  
You may remember that our students Y4-6 also 
participated in a Tell Them From Me student survey 
in Term 1 this year. Asking students to complete 
the survey twice in one year allows us to identify 
trends in student responses as well as track 
engagement and motivation across the school 
year.  
The survey is a great opportunity for our students 
to provide us with valuable and quick feedback on 
what they think about school life, how engaged 
they are with school and the different ways that 
teachers interact with them. More than 6,300 
schools in Australia and around the world have 
used Tell Them From Me to survey 5.4 million 
students. Capturing the voices of our students will 
help improve how we do things at our school.  
More information about the survey is available at: 
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au 
I want to assure you that the survey is confidential. 
The survey is conducted online and will typically 
take less than 30 minutes to complete. It will be 
administered during school hours between 27 
August and 26 October. Participating in the survey 
is entirely voluntary. 
A consent form and FAQs for parents/carers about 
the survey is being sent home with students. If you 
do not want your child or children to participate, 
please return the form to school by Wednesday 5 
September. Copies of the form and FAQs are 
available from: 
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-
parents. 
 
 
 
 

http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
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Tell Them From Me Parent Surveys 
This Term, our school will be participating in the 
Partners in Learning parent survey, another part of 
the Tell Them From Me suite of surveys (student, 
teacher and parent surveys) on student 
engagement. The survey asks parents and carers 
questions about different factors that are known to 
impact on student wellbeing and engagement. 
Running this survey will help our school understand 
parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their child’s 
experience at school. These include: 
communication between parents/carers and staff, 
activities and practices at home and parent/carer 
views on the school's support of learning and 
behaviour. This valuable feedback will help our 
school make practical improvements.   
The survey is conducted entirely online on 
smartphones, ipads, tablets, laptops or computers. 
The survey will typically take 15 minutes or less to 
complete and is completely confidential. The parent 
survey will be conducted between 27 August and 
26 October. Although participating in the survey is 
entirely voluntary, your responses are very much 
appreciated.  

More information about the survey is available at: 
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au. To access the 
survey for our school go to: 
https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/7c27q 
The survey is available in 23 languages. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PSSA Report 
Term 3 
 
The Ellyse Perry Cup Football Grand Final 2018 
On a sunny wintery morning, the mighty Woronora 
River Public School Junior Football team arrived for 
a 9:00 am kick off against the top of the table 
Sylvania Heights Public School. Both teams were 
playing for the Ellyse Perry Cup 2018 at the 
synthetic field in Kirrawee. The game was a very 
entertaining game with Woronora maintaining a 
high level of possession in the oppositions half.  
Sylvania Heights continued to display their 
defensive tenacity by continuing to block Woronora 
River wave of attacks. Most of the time it seemed 
like 18 players were trying to play football inside the 
18 yard box.  By the end of the game no team had 
scored, to the surprise of all attendees the teams 
were declared as joint Premiers. Sylvania Heights 
were given the trophy for finishing top of the table 
however; Woronora River will have their name 
engraved on the trophy as joint premiers. 
Mr P was very proud of the teams effort, they never 
stopped chasing, passing and always tried their 
best, thank you to all the parents that were able to 
come and support the team and for volunteering, to 
bring other students to the game.      
Well done team,  
Mr P  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/
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Uniform Shop 
This year we have decided to do a summer uniform 
order through the school. There are a few new 
items available such as the sports skort and the 
tunic blouse and box pleat shorts. If you wish to 
see these items feel free to pop into the uniform 
shop on Monday between 9:00-9:30am. After all 
orders are collected you will receive your items 
between 1-3 weeks later, depending on what was 
ordered.  
To maintain consistency throughout the WRPS 
uniform, when purchasing new uniforms we ask 
that you please buy them from the school uniform 
shop (either in store or through the download order 
form available on the skoolbag app and the school 
website) or Claudine schoolwear shop at 
Caringbah 
 
When you purchase your child’s uniform 
through the school uniform shop, ALL profits 
go back into the school. 
 
 
Awards 
 
Congratulations …    
Achievement Awards  
KL    
1E  
2/3A Oliver, Fraser 
3/4R Elliott, Paige 
5/6N Matilda 
 
Suzy Newell-Courtney 
Principal 
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Please note that the above order from is for a 
once off order of the summer uniform and must 
be returned by Thursday September 6th. Please 
allow up to 3 weeks for delivery of 
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